GENERAL LAND OFFICE

GARRY MAURO
LAND COMMISSIONER MEMORANDUM

DATE: 11-17-8%9

TO: Spencer Reid and Gerdine Boyd
FROM: LaNell Aston
SBUBJECT: Anderson County abstract number 1161

This is to advise that I have very carefully examined the Anderson
County GLO map for the purpose of locating a survey which has been
assigned abstract number 1161. I checked off every survey that was
shown on the map with an abstract number, while looking for a
survey with the abstract number 1161, and did not find it.

I made a list of every survey on the map that did not have an
abstract number shown and then retrieved each of those files from
the Archives Division. I have been unable to locate a file which
has been assigned abstract number 1161.

Supplement F:

There was a series of Scrap Files approved and assigned abstract
numbers and recorded in Supplement E. SF 15848, SF 15849, SF
15853, and SF 15852 were assigned abstract numbers 1157 through
1160, respectively, and 1160 is the last abstract number recorded
in Supplement F.

I examined the files for other Scrap Files in the same series, both
lower and higher numbers, but none of them were for surveys located
in Anderson County.

Supplement G:

Supplement G contains no newly assigned abstract numbers. It
contains only changes made to four previously assigned file
numbers.

Supplement H:

The same is true for Supplement H. There were no new abstract
numbers assigned in this supplement. It contains four changes to
previously assigned file numbers.
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Page 2/Memo
November 17, 1989
Reid/Boyd

Supplement I:

There has been one new abstract number assigned in Supplement I

which is number 1162.

After careful examination of the records,
abstract number 1161 was never assigned
inadvertently left out.

my conclusion is that
to a survey and was
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